
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
July 7, 2021 

 

Chatham County Suspends Non- Essential Services in Preparation for Tropical 

Storm Elsa 

 

Chatham County, GA (July 7, 2021) – Chatham County will suspend all non-essential services at 

3PM today, Wednesday, July 7 ahead of impacts from Tropical Storm Elsa. Essential Services 

such as Police, 911 Communications and Emergency Management will continue operations.  

The County will resume normal operations Thursday, July 8. 
 
Please note, a Spanish version of this release can be found here 
https://www.chathamcountyga.gov/OurCounty/PressReleases once translation is finalized. 

 

 
### 

Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Director 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 
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